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Dear Parents & Carers of Year 9 Students 
  
Year 9 Families Evening – Wednesday 12 February 2025  
  
We are pleased to invite you to the Year 9 Families Evening on Wednesday 12 February, 
from 4:30pm to 6:30pm, at Appleton Academy.  During the evening, your child will receive 
an envelope containing their report showing their progress and attitude to learning.   
  
The evening will provide valuable insight into your child’s current progress and begin to 
help identify possible subjects that your child might wish to choose for their options in 
Years 10 and 11.  We will be holding an Options Evening on Wednesday 12 March 2025 
with further information about possible courses.  
  
Appointments with staff can be booked through our online appointment system, which 
you can access using the following link: https://appletonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk. 
We will send a text message to inform you when bookings open, and we encourage you 
to book appointments quickly to ensure you can meet the teachers you wish to speak to.   
  
We look forward to welcoming you into school for this important event. If you are unable 
to attend for any reason or have any questions or concerns, please contact us via email 
at info@appletonacademy.co.uk.  
  
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the best possible outcomes for your 
child.   
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
 
 
Mrs Christine Harvey  
Assistant Head for Pupil Progress and Digital Strategy  
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